
 

 

May, 2006 
 
 
 

AIS LIBRARY STANDING COMMITTEE REPORT 
 
 
All in coming materials are being inventoried on the computer and filed away properly.    
The two on going projects remain the inventorying (on the computer) of the: Foreign 
Section and Individual Biographical files. 
 
The following Foreign Societies are furnishing directly to the AIS Library their bulletins: 
British, German and Russian; and the Membership Secretary has been so notified.  Some 
of the more current Danish bulletins and Australian newsletters were forwarded to the 
Library by the Suttons.   
 
Attached is a copy of the AIS LIBRARY ITEMS FOR 2006 CONVENTION SILENT 
AUCTION for the Board’s approval.   As always just a reminder to Board Members that 
these items are ALL EXCESS materials. 
 
At this time I wish to announce my resignation from my position as the AIS Library 
Chair. This is my final term, as I pursue residency outside the United States and into 
Central America.  It has been a joy to serve the American Iris Society in this capacity and 
I appreciate the recognition awarded me for my years of service in this position.  I shall 
remain an AIS Member and continue to attend the Annual Conventions.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Keith McNames 
AIS Library Chair 
 
 


